From: Elizabeth Knight

Sent: August 11, 2023 9:41 AM

Subject: New Brampton vehicle noise bylaw

Clerk, please add my letter to the upcoming General Issues Committee agenda. Dear Councillors and Madame Mayor,

Hey all, if Brampton can do it we can too! Can one of you please pick this up and run with it to save Hamiltonians from bleeding eardrums all summer long?

"Brampton's new noise bylaw could see repeat offenders charged up to \$100,000 per day now that the city has set a limit on decibels in an effort to turn down excessive and annoying volume from vehicles and construction sites."



Here's the article https://www.insauga.com/new-noise-bylaw-sets-fines-up-to-100000-per-day-for-excessive-loud-vehicles-in-brampton/?fbclid=lwAR1W_KFFmVkFCyoBqrOFeBNnf7rKfq_AcbuWLAw3RmCxgk1a6O3XpiKQvl8

Thank you for your consideration, Elizabeth Knight